0CT -3 1984

Sunnyside Medical Center
ATTN: Matthew Garoufalis, D.P.M,
4527 North Pulaski Road
Chicago, I1linois 60630

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated September 14, 1984, for an amendment to
Materials License 12-20431-01.

We received your check for $40. Your application, however, is subject to an
amendment fee of $120 as specified in §170.31 (7C) of revised 10 CFR 170, copy
enclosed. Payment of the additional $80 should be made to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of Cheryl Phillips at our
Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff located
at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I11inois 60137. The additional fee, how-
ever, is required prior to issuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee,
please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 77490.

Sincerely,

OriginatSigned By
Glenda Jackson

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
0ffice of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Region III

DISTRIBUTION:

Pending Fee File
Weekly Reading File
Materials Reading File

REC3 LI

8505230705 850503
€30
12-20431-01 PDR

g LFPB:ADMCW/ LFMB:ADM
somanem CPhil1lips:rej GJackson

088 10/ /84

NRQ FORM 318 (10-80) NRCW 024

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY




